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Item 9.4 
PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 

MEETING HELD ON 26th JUNE 2020 
CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  

 
Part One 

 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the June 
2020 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
 

GOVERNANCE 
 
The Committee received and approved revised terms of reference which reflected the new 
NHS England and NHS Improvement organisation and changes in roles within NHS Hull 
CCG. The Committee also received and approved the Chair’s Annual Report for the period 
April 2019 - March 2020. 
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee received an update on developments in primary care medical services in 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
The Committee received the risk report and resolved that an additional separate risk be 
added to the CCG risk register in relation to the potential impact of risk assessments for 
staff, including for BAME staff, working in primary care medical services. 
 
The Committee received the Finance Report for delegated primary medical care services 
commissioning for the year up to month 2 and also update reports in relation to the 
implementation of the Enhanced Health in Care Homes and Early Cancer Diagnosis 
national service specifications. 
 
 

 
Jason Stamp 
Chair 
Primary Care Commissioning Committee  
 
September 2020 


